
 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
I hope this final newsletter finds you all well and enjoying the lovely weather we are having. 
I wish to share with you important staffing information for our children ready for September 
return.  
 
Your child has received a virtual video message from their new teacher about moving into their 
new class in September or new key stage phase.  
Please see below:  
 

Class  Teacher  Support Staff 

Nursery Mrs Hill Mrs McKenzie 

Reception Mrs Eaton 
 

Mrs Chapman & Mrs Hodson 
Miss Hymers  

Year 1 Mrs Evans Miss Cook & Miss Hymers  
 

Year 2 Miss Davidson Mrs Horobin, Mrs Hodson, Miss Hanar 
Mr Padaton 

Year 3 Miss Anslow Miss Shaw 
Mr Padaton 

Year 4 Miss Ford Miss Hymers & Mrs Ghaleb 
Mr Padaton 

Year 5 Miss Lewis (3 days) 
Mr Wilkes (2 days) 

Ms Chauhann 
Mrs Letowska/Miss Hanar  
Mrs Stevens 
Mr Padaton 

Year 6 Miss Reaney Mrs Underhill,  
Mrs Reeve  
Mr Padaton 

 
 
Year 6 children  
  
I would like to take this opportunity to say a farewell to our year 6 children who will be leaving us tomorrow.  
Considering that we have had a very difficult year our children have been amazing.  Some of our children in year 6 
made their Confirmation and have been involved in some wonderful projects and have represented St Philip’s School 
wonderfully well over their time with us .  
We are incredibly proud of you all year 6 and we all wish you a wonderful summer break and good luck and best 
wishes to you all for September when you start your new secondary schools. We will miss you !  
 

 



 

 

Thank you  
 
A special thank you parents to you for your continued support and understanding during a very difficult year we have 
had this year. Hopefully when we return in September we will be able to return to a normal opening with fewer if not 
any restrictions. However, if there are any changes, I will inform you in due course.  
 

   Important dates   

Tuesday 20th July 2021 Children break up for the summer. 

Wednesday 21st July Teacher Training Day 

Thursday 2nd and Friday  3rd 

September  2021 

Teacher Training Days 

Monday 6th September 2021 Children return to school for a new 

academic year  

 
Term dates for next year  

 

Date Event 

Autumn Term 2021   

Thursday 2nd September Training Day—School closed to pupils 

Friday 3rd September Training Day—School closed to pupils 

Monday 6th September Start of Term—School open to all pupils 

Friday 22nd Octobers Pupils break up for half term 

Monday 1st November Pupils Return to School 

Friday 17th December Pupils Break up for Christmas 

Spring Term 2022   

Tuesday 4th January Pupils return to school 

Friday 18th February Pupils break up for half term 

Monday28th February Pupils return to school 

Friday 8th April Pupils Break up for Easter 



 

 

Summer Term 2022   

Monday 25th April Pupils return to school 

Monday 2nd May May Day Bank Holiday 

Thursday 26th May Pupils break up for half term 

Friday 27th May Training Day—School closed to pupils 

Monday 6th June Pupils return to school 

Friday 22nd July Pupils break up for summer 

 

Extra training days may be added at later date. 

 
 
I wish you all a very happy and lovely summer break and we look forward to greeting you in September.  

 

Mrs C Hinton 


